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The consumer advocate Jesse Padilla of
ELARC would like to invite individuals
we serve to virtually hangout with him.

DATE: He will facilitate and steer a topic to
Thursday, May 21, 2020 start the conversation such as “How
has everyone coped with this current
TIME: time that were in?” This will be done
11:00am - 12Noon through phone in conference call.
Please join us as we come together in

this difficult time to stay connected.
Please RSVP by Wednesday May 20th

To join please call: with Jesse Padilla at (626) 299-4854

(626) 299-4707 or

jpadilla@elarc.org



